
 

 
 
 

Meaghan/Lana/Justin, 

On behalf of the Winchester Regional Airport Authority, I wish to thank you for coordinating the 
visit yesterday with Congresswoman Wexton.  Please also relay to the Congresswoman our 
sincere appreciation for her time and engagement on airport matters.  We enjoyed the morning 
and look forward to working with you all to create an exciting future at the Winchester Regional 
Airport. 

As the terminal project continues to gain momentum, I will keep you in the loop with regular 
updates.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need anything from us at any time.  My cell is 
260-615-5073. 

Thank you, 

Nick 

Nicholas Sabo, A.A.E. 

Executive Director 

Winchester Regional Airport Authority 

491 Airport Road, Winchester, VA 22602 

www.flyokv.com | 540-662-5786 
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